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Monday 12 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
STATE FUNERAL ON 19 SEPTEMBER 2022 – SCHOOL CLOSURE 
ARRANGEMENTS  
 
As you are aware, we are in a period of National Mourning following the sad passing 
of Queen Elizabeth II.  The date for the Queen’s funeral is Monday 19 September 
2022, and the Government has stated that this will be a Bank Holiday and that all 
schools and colleges should be closed as a mark of respect.  
    
Our Academy will be back open on Tuesday 20th September and normal attendance 
is expected.  We continue to encourage good attendance throughout this period of 
reflection and please speak to me if you have any concerns about the impact of 
events on your children.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Wimperis 
 
Principal 
 


